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July 2025 

Glynwood Art Exhibition – open to families from 3:15 – 3:45 on Wednesday 2nd July, Thursday 3rd 
July and Friday 4th July.  

Online Safety Session for parents – 2:15pm -Friday 4th July 

Glynwood Summer Fair – 3:15pm – 4:30pm – Friday 4th July 

Family attendance meetings – Tuesday 8th July 

Yr 6 performance – Shakespeare Rocks – Thursday 10th July 2pm and 5pm 

Year 5 visit to Ingram Valley – Friday 11th July 

Pupil end of year reports out to families – Friday 11th July 

Year 6 Leavers assembly – 9.15am -Friday 18th July 

Last Day of term for the summer break – Friday 18th July 

Return date for children in September – Tuesday 2nd September 
 

 

 

Dear Families, 

A brief newsletter this week as next week’s will be the last newsletter of this academic year.  

The Arts, Crafts and Music festival has been a wonderful experience this year.  Many thanks to everyone who 

helped to make this such a success.  I also hope that you enjoy the Summer Fair this afternoon – the art  

exhibition is open, so if you haven’t already, please call in and see the children’s work.  

Best wishes – have a great weekend. 

Vicky Nellis 

Head Teacher 

Attendance Target/ National expectation – 96% 

Glynwood attendance this week – 92.9% 



 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Child Protection and Safeguarding 

Child Protection and Safeguarding are always an absolute priority in school.  Our designated 

safeguarding leads and deputies are: Vicky Nellis (Head Teacher), Simon Otterson (Deputy Head), 

Sarah Brunskill (Assistant Head), Esther Commons (SENDco) and Jude Etherington (Curriculum 

leader).  Please talk to any of us about any concerns that you may have.  Posters displaying photos 

of the designated safeguarding leads are displayed around school.  

If you have concerns about a child in your community, you have a number of options: 

1) You can call 101 and ask for some welfare advice.  This can be done anonymously.  

2) You can visit the NSPCC website on:  https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/reporting-abuse/report/  or you can call the NSPCC helpline on 0808 800 5000,  You can 

report concerns here anonymously too.  

 

 

A huge thank you to you all and the local businesses who donated prizes for our summer fair raffle, 

helping our Fair be a great success. 

Prizes were donated by the following businesses: 

Northern Stage, Peaceful Playscape, Dancefuse, Dermaglow Skin Clinic, Little Olive & Co, Tayna Paws,  

BraidsbyDonna, Octopus Prints, F&E Photography, JustGel by Nicole, Megan Rose Lashes, Nails and Beauty by 

Jade, 

 Jade Anderson Hair, Slimming World, MR Clean, Teaching Personnel, Rhyme Time, Education World,  

Slique Hairdressing, Tesco Gateshead, Passion4Fruits, Elif Celikay, Venom Ink, Glacier Health, SAFC,   

Gateshead FC 
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